
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELED PUBLIC MEETING 
SCVWD BOARD AUDIT COMMITTEE 

 
 

The regular meeting of the Santa Clara Valley Water District 
Board Audit Committee scheduled to occur at 2:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, May 20, 2020, at the HQ Building, 5700 Almaden 
Expressway, San Jose, California, has been canceled. 

 
An agenda for the next meeting will be published in accordance with 
the Brown Act. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
Max Overland 
Assistant Deputy Clerk II 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


